
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
JULY 4TH – 8TH  – FISHERFIELD SPORTS WEEK 

Sporting events will be being carried out all week and refreshment will be sold each day - 
£2.50. If any parents would like to join in please let a member of staff know

JULY 12TH - 13TH -  EID PARTY 
Food tasting, traditional dress and music 

JULY 18TH – SCHOOL LEAVERS WEEK 
Superhero day, graduation ball, beach day – visit from the ice cream van, farm day – 

details for each day will be nearer to the time.

A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR JOINING IN WITH THE 
CHILDREN’S BAKE SALE FOR FATHER’S DAY AND OUR RAFFLE! 

FARMERS 
In Farmers room the children 
have enjoyed learning about 
the life cycle of caterpillars and 
moths, through the ‘Woolly 
Bear’ Caterpillar Story. We 
went on a journey with the 
caterpillar as she meets other 
caterpillars, each of whom is 
singing a song about how 
beautiful they are. The poor 
Woolly Bear Caterpillar is left 
disheartened by each 
encounter as she feels plain 
and dull in comparison to these 
brightly coloured creatures. We
spoke about the ways in which we are all different, looking at our 
unique features, from our hair colour to the sizes of our feet. 
Whilst exploring this we learnt that one of our friends has a 
special name for her hair, which is an afro and linked this is with 
our new multicultural dolls. The children showed a particular 
interest in the Albino doll and enjoyed learning about her origin. 
The children were also introduced to some real caterpillars which 
we have been watching grow bigger and getting ready to make 
their cocoons, the children had fun naming them, trying to think of 
names beginning with a C. 

LAMBS
In the Lambs room we have been enjoyed the 
hungry caterpillar story looking at the different 
foods in the book and linking this to their 
weekly colour. The children have taken part in 
different messy activities and weekly dress up 
days relating to the colour of the week. We 
have been developing our fine motor skills 
carrying out lots of threading activities creating 
our own caterpillars. They also enjoyed 
meeting the caterpillars and have been 
watching them grow alongside Farmers. 


